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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
CATERPILLAR CLASS 
 
During the week commencing 4th October the caterpillar class will be celebrating 
World Space Week. 
 
On Thursday 7th October we will be having our very own trip to the moon with moon 
theme snack.   
 
On this day your Caterpillar child may come to nursery dressed as an astronaut or 
an alien! 
 
We need you to give your permission for your child to be allowed to take part in 
having the moon snack.  This will consist of rice cake, natural yoghurt, banana and 
cheerios.  
 
Please click on the link below or copy and paste it into your internet browser and 
complete the survey attached to give your permission, if you do not complete the 
survey your child will NOT be able to have the snack. 
 
 

https://forms.gle/WFrgRGKVbUpL1PEw7 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Perrin & Miss Simpson 
The Caterpillar Team.  
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